August 5, 2024

Boston Society for Architecture (BSA)
290 Congress St,
Boston, MA, 02210

Dear Ms.Taylor,

Thank you so very much for allowing us interns to come into your office space, see what you do,
and be able to imagine ourselves in your position. | enjoyed learning about this worksite a lot
because architecture is fun to learn about in my opinion. The main reason | enjoyed this
worksite exploration is because we got to design a part of the office that was undecorated.

| learned a lot about the company, Boston Society for Architecture (BSA), and | was interested
to hear how the plain office space used to have a bright green staircase to bring a pop of color,
but it was destroyed this year so they plan to redesign the space. | also learned to design a
prototype of how | would choose to design the empty office space. These newly learned things
can be helpful in the future because it gave me a chance to be creative, and being creative is a
skill a lot of jobs and colleges look for.

This experience at BSA can help me in the future because it taught me about the day to day
work of an architect. This experience also helped me figure out that | want to do something in
this field, designing and using my creative side.

Thank you again for letting us go into your space at the BSA. | think this was a really fun
experience to be a part of. This worksite is a good place for interns to go to again next summer
because they might enjoy the design process as much as me.

Sincerely,
Leianna Dilworth



